

Dear [Customer’s Name],

I want to thank you for your business these last few years! You are truly a wonderful client for [Your Business Name]. As our business grows and blossoms into a stronger healthier business we have to make some tough decisions and prune some of our clients as we narrow our service area. We never take this process lightly and always try to find ways to keep all our clients on our service list. Unfortunately, in order to increase our profit margins we have to let you go as a client. I have loved taking care of your lawn over the years and am truly saddened to have to let you go. 
 I have taken the time to vet another lawn care company that services the [Customer’s Area] area and I think they would be a great fit for you. 

[Business You Vetted]       Website: [Business Web Address]    Phone: [Business Phone #]
Owner: [Business Owner’s Name]
I have already talked to the owner of [New Service Provider] to make sure that they offer similar billing and services and they do. I know that this is obviously not ideal for you to have to switch to a new lawn care provider, but I want to do what I can to help with finding someone you can trust. 

Again, thank you so much for being an outstanding client and I really wish you all the best as you work with [Business Owner’s Name] or whomever you choose to work with. 








Sincerely, 









     [Your Name, Your Title]

                                                                                                   [Your Company Name]




Your Logo Here





Your Business Address | Phone # | Business Email Address











